
                                                          
Save the date…. 

Monday 22nd April  

 9.30am – 10.30am 

…for a coffee morning and workshop all 
about Neurodiversity. 

 

Led by our SENCO and our AQC SEND 
representative, the session will include… 

• An overview of neurodiversity 
• What we do at Frimley to support 

neurodiversity 
• Tips for helping parents at home  
• Talking about the future for neurodiverse 

children including in employment  
 

Please complete the attached google form to 
confirm your attendance or express interest in 
a future session.  All parents are welcome! 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScE7wkGMwrMyURFhdGYlCgg-
jDOl1g7F3x__9TtKCvGbPitwA/viewform?usp=sf_link  
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